M Gma il Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Block Party Permit Application

Tessa Kaminski <tessacooling@hotmail.com> Fri, May 21, 2021 at 10:36 AM
To: "jmcnamara@natickma.org" <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Hello,
My name is Tessa Kaminski and | am writing to request a block party permit. To celebrate the last day of

school for our children, our neighborhood plans to organize an ice cream truck to visit. In order to provide a
greater level of protection, we would like to secure half a section of Lena Road in Natick. We anticipate
between 30-50 people (children/adults) will attend the event. The proposed block party permit is requested
for:

Date: June 18th, 2021

Time: 3-6pm

Location: Lena Road, Natick

Best wishes,

Tessa



